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FINAL CALL FOR FESTIVE RAFFLE TICKETS! 
 

The deadline to purchase tickets for the PFA Winter 
Raffle is Monday 4th December at 10am 

 
The list of fantastic prizes can be found at the end of 

this newsletter 
 

Login to ParentMail – go to Payments then Shop and 
select Festive Raffle Tickets  

 
LAST WEEK OF BEFORE AND AFTER 

SCHOOL CLUBS 
Next week is the final week for all 

before and after school clubs, both 
paid for and school run. St Claire’s 

childcare will continue to run as 
usual in the final week of term. 

 

 

 

ON THE LAST DAY OF TERM, 

FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER, 

SCHOOL FINISHES AT 

1.30PM 

PLEASE COLLECT YOUR 

CHILDREN PROMPTLY! 

FESTIVE FUN ON INSTAGRAM! 

 
If you like a giggle, do check out our Instagram 
stories over the coming week. We will be 
sharing some of our favourite Christmas 
cracker jokes with you! 
 

mailto:office@wintonprimary.uk
https://www.instagram.com/wintonps/
https://twitter.com/wintonps
http://www.wintonprimary.uk/
https://m.facebook.com/wintonprimary/
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PFA INFORMATION 
 

Thank you to all the parents who bought a disco ticket for their 
children: we had hundreds of children attend the six discos and it 
certainly looked like they all had a blast!  
As ever this wouldn’t have been possible without all of the parent 
helpers – thank you so much for your support. A final thank you must 
go to the DJ Outalimits for keeping the tunes coming; we even 
caught a few teachers and parents having a good old boogie!   
 

 
This is your final chance for Raffle Tickets.  
£1 per ticket via ParentMail > Payments > Shop.   
Tickets will be on sale until Monday 4th December 
at 10am.   
With a top prize of £150 cash, 2nd prize of £75 – 
both sponsored by O’Callaghan Construction Ltd - 
and a ton of other fantastic prizes as detailed 

below, we definitely have something for everyone! 
 
The draw will be recorded on the afternoon of 4th December and prizes will then come home via 
the children during the week. 
 

Remember - you’ve got to be in it to win it! 
 

Winter Warmer – NEXT Friday – 8th December  

We will have luxury hot chocolates for sale in the 
playground next Friday (Cadbury’s hot chocolate 
with optional squirty cream and marshmallows), 
along with delicious cupcakes. Both priced at £1 

each. Stalls will be located in the usual locations: main playground, 
Reception playground and by the back gates.  

 
We have been asked by the music department to fundraise for 5 new 
Jumbie Jam steel drums and stands as well as stands for the existing 
10 drums. This will mean Mrs Elliott will have 15 drums for the 
children to use within their music lessons. 
 

To fund this purchase, we will need to raise £1,024 and our Winter 
Warmer event will go towards this target.  
 

Along with the cupcakes and hot chocolates, we will have the pre-loved 
uniform and books available for a donation and our seasonal pop-up shop 
will see us selling pre-loved Christmas clothing! These will all be located in 
the main playground by the PFA shed and playtrail.  
 
We are still able to take more of your Christmas clothing donations for 
next week’s sale – please drop them into the school office up until Friday next week. 
 
We are also hoping, weather and helper numbers permitting, that we may also be able to run a 
couple of games in the main playground next Friday. So please do come and see what’s on offer 
and don’t forget to bring plenty of change!  
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CHILD OF ACHIEVEMENT 
* Reggie in 2GD is now a member of the half marathon club! To achieve his award, he has completed 11 
Junior Park runs which is a distance of 22km! 
 

 

Next Thing Education are looking to host a Technology Camp 

here at Winton Primary during the February half term holiday.  

 

Each day your child will partake in 4 exciting activities 

designed for 50% learning and 50% fun. Some of the activities 

include: 

  

• Robot Building & Programming 
• Invention making  
• Science Experiments 
• Exciting Engineering with Minecraft & Lego 
• Movie editing & creating 
• Edible 3D printed Creations 
• Virtual Reality 

  

Here’s a video of a snippet of some of the activities conducted at 

camp: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VWqFyudd9oU and a link to their website for any 

further questions around childcare vouchers and FAQ’s www.nextthing.education 

  

Next Thing Education are looking to see if there would be enough interest to run the 

camp at half-term, so please complete the following survey which will take you no longer 

than a minute:  https://nextthing.typeform.com/febinterest 

 
YEAR 4 - MUSIC LESSON AVAILABILITY  
We currently have spaces available for any Year 4 who would like to 
receive group instrumental lessons in the spring and summer 
terms.  The lessons are subsidised by SoundStorm and will cost £50 in 
total for the two terms which includes free instrument hire. We have 
four violin and two flute places available. If your year 4 child would like 
to take up this opportunity, please email office@wintonprimary.uk and 
places will be offered on a first come, first served basis.   

 
WINTON ECO SQUAD – PRINGLES TUBE RECYCLING NOW UP 
AND RUNNING! The Eco Squad visited all classes today and 
told the children about our latest recycling project which is 
collecting Pringles tubes Please note that only official Pringles 
branded tubes can be recycled, not supermarket own brands. 

The collection box can be found in the main entrance. The tubes will be collected and counted before 
recycling and the number of tubes will convert to points which are turned into cash which will be donated 
to our chosen school charity this year: Hope for Food.  

CURRENT HOUSE POINTS TOTALS 

1ST 2ND 3RD 4TH 

652 600 579 566 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VWqFyudd9oU
https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nextthing.education%2F&e=3918edd4&h=a5449c6b&f=y&p=n
https://nextthing.typeform.com/febinterest
mailto:office@wintonprimary.uk
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LAST WEEK OF ALL BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS                                      

(with the exception of St Claire's)

10am deadline to purchase Raffle Tickets via ParentMail

Raffle Draw made and recorded - prizes to go home during the week

Thursday 7th Music Concert (invite only) -  6pm in Main Hall (performers arrive at 5.40pm)

Friday 8th
PFA Winter Warmer hot chocolate and cupcakes sale in playground after school 

(plus pre-loved uniform, festive wear and books!)

Monday 11th NO BEFORE OR AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS THIS WEEK (except St Claire's)

Cherry class - Nativity performance - 9am

Plum class - Nativity performance - 2.15pm

Apple class - Nativity performance - 9am

Christmas lunch (only if pre-ordered)

Pear class - Nativity performance - 2.15pm

Thursday 14th Year 5 & 6 Singing at Castlepoint - 4pm for Y5 and 4.30pm for Y6.

Friday 15th Last day of term - School finishes at 1.30pm

Sunday 17th Deadline to order hot meals for January start of term

Monday 18th to 1st January CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

Tuesday 2nd Children return to school

DATES TO REMEMBER

JANUARY

DECEMBER

Tuesday 12th

Wednesday 13th

Monday 4th
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